[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents/carers,

On the first Tuesday after half term we will be discussing children’s pets as part of an introduction to our new topic; Paws, Claws and Whiskers.  If you have a pet in your family, or know someone who has a pet, please could you send your child in with a picture of the pet. We will be asking children to talk about how they look after their pet, and why it is special to them. 

Many thanks,
Year 1 team
